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TO:

Richard McNabb, Mayor


City Council Members
FROM:
Stevie Cox, City Manager
VIA:



CC:

Robert Wilhoit, City Attorney



Crystal Postell, Finance Director



Rodney Johnson, Public Works Director



Darien Comer, City Clerk
DATE:
November 30, 2023
REF:
City Manager’s Weekly Update for November 26th – December 2, 2023

This is my weekly update about things going on in the City of Trinity for the week of November 26, 2023.
On November 29, 2023, Mayor Richard McNabb and the City Manager participated in Bulldogs Lunch with Leaders at Trinity Elementary School.  This was an opportunity for leaders in the community to connect with the students and allow them to learn more about people who provide services for them and their families.
On November 29, 2023, the Trinity City Council held a Special Called Meeting.  This meeting was held to discuss and give instructions to Staff on how to move forward with the Interlocal Sewer Connection Project with the City of High Point.
Under the City Manager’s Notes:

The following is an overview of upcoming events that you should mark on your calendar.
On December 3, 2023, the Archdale – Trinity Christmas Parade will be held at 3 PM.

On December 7, 2023, the Christmas in Trinity event will take place at Trinity Middle School. This event will commence at 5 PM.  The Friends of Trinity and the City of Trinity host this event. The Friends of Trinity have a great program planned.  If you would like to donate or volunteer for this event, please contact Tommy Johnson at:  (336) 884-6188.
The next City Council Meeting will take place on December 11, 2023.  The Pre-Agenda Meeting will take place at 6 PM and the Council Meeting will start at 6:30 PM.  

The City Hall will be closed for Christmas on December 25th – 27th, 2023.

The City Hall will be closed for New Year’s on January 1, 2024.

Trash pickup for Christmas and New Year’s Day will be a day later for both weeks.
If you would like to be updated on changes to the City’s Website or any latest information, please subscribe to “Sign Up for Notifications” on the website. This will allow us to stay in touch with you and you to stay connected with what is going on in the City.

I hope that this information has been helpful and informative. I look forward to interacting with you again next week. If you should have any questions about the topics discussed or any other items, please feel free to call City Hall for additional information at: (336) 431-2841. Have a wonderful week.
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